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 Do you want to keep up to date with
events at Dane Court? 

Follow us on social media for all the
latest news, events, trips, achievements

and more! 
We have a new Twitter page - @Dane_Court_GS
and we are also on Instagram - @dane_court -
and Facebook, as Dane Court Grammar School.  

https://danecourt.kent.sch.uk/index.php
https://danecourt.kent.sch.uk/calendar/school-calendars
https://danecourt.kent.sch.uk/calendar/term-dates-2022-2023


Class Charts Information
We have recently implemented Class Charts (for behaviour) and we are already seeing the
benefits of the new system. 

Over time, we hope the system will:
Improve consistency of behaviour management
Increase parental engagement
Improve behaviour for learning through proactive interventions
Maintain high expectations
Balance negative and positive behaviours
As a parent/carer you will be receiving real-time notifications for positive and negative
behaviour incidents as well as information regarding detentions (this is now live)
Positive and negative points
Positive behaviours are awarded to students demonstrating our core values, academic
success, outstanding engagement in lessons or for a student’s extra-curricular
contribution. 

Negative behaviours fall under two main categories: 
B1 - issued for low-level behaviours
B2 - issued for continued low-level 
behaviours or significant behaviours
that require prompt intervention. 

What do parents/carers need to do?
Parents/carers will be receiving Class Charts notifications via email for behaviours (and detentions)
recorded by staff.
Access codes for Class Charts have been posted to the registered address for each child on our
school system. These codes can be used for more than one sign-up, should another parent require
access to Class Charts. If you have not received the access code by Wednesday 18th October
please contact the school office on admin@danecourt.kent.sch.uk

When downloading the Class Charts app, please ensure you download ‘Class Charts Parents’

Less Stress Guide to Exams Workshop

Our NHS Emotional Wellbeing Team are pleased to be able to offer an online workshop for
young people in your schools around managing stress and anxiety for exams and
coursework.
This will be on Wednesday 8th November 5 – 6pm.
The workshops are universal, meaning that everyone will benefit from attending in the same
way that everyone benefits from physical health talks about healthy eating and exercise. All
students are welcome to join.
Students can attend these workshops with their cameras and mics off, and they do not need
to speak during the workshop. If there are particular reasons that prohibit students from
attending, please let us know to see if we can support them in accessing the workshops.
Please email holmes@danecourt.kent.sch.uk if you would like a place for your child.

mailto:admin@danecourt.kent.sch.uk


SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 
Students and parents are warmly invited to join us at our Sixth Form Open Evening in the
Theatre on Wednesday 22nd November 2023. A short introductory talk will commence at
17.00 followed by curriculum breakout sessions focusing on the IB Diploma and IB Careers-
related Programme. The evening will also feature information on our University and
Apprenticeship Pathways Programme, in addition to the opportunity to speak to
representatives from a range of universities and leading apprenticeship providers. These
sessions will be repeated at 18:00 for those unable to attend the first talks. The evening will
also feature the opportunity to talk to Sixth Form teachers about individual IB subjects,
followed by a tour of the school which will include a visit to our brand new Sixth Form Centre.  
The evening will provide parents and students with essential information about our world-
class IB curriculum offer, the excellent destinations secured by previous students, and the
culture of individual support and aspirational extracurricular opportunities which have
contributed to our ‘Outstanding’ status (OFSTED, 2022). The Sixth Form Open Evening is a
vital part of the process of application for the Sixth Form and we hope all students will be
able to attend with their parents.
Mr A Coventon, Head of Sixth Form & IB coordinator

Library Message
Many thanks to St Gregory's Primary School for collecting some of our second-hand books
that we removed from the library reference shelves that were suitable for younger readers,
and a huge thank you to Ellington Park charity bookshop for taking the remaining books.  
We hope that the students who took home books have been enjoying them too.



Parking near the school site and considerate road use

We have received a number of complaints from local residents regarding inconsiderate
parking by parents/carers when dropping off/picking up their children, including parking in
the zig-zag lines and bus stops outside school and parking across private driveways.  We
have also had concerns raised about children not crossing the road with due care and
attention, putting themselves, other pedestrians and the drivers of any cars near the school
in danger. 
As with the majority of schools in the country, we do not have a ‘parent’ car park. If you do
need to drive to drop off or collect your child, please park considerately and ensure you are
not obstructing drives, garages or access to roads.
Safety is our main priority and this includes your child’s journey to and from school. 
We appreciate your support in this matter.

Uniformed Services - Remembrance Day 2023

We are extremely proud of our students who support uniformed services. As part of
Remembrance Day 2023, we would like to allow any student who is part of cadet services
for the RAF, Royal Navy or Army, along with members of the Scouts and Guides to wear their
respective uniform on Friday 10th November.



Current Staff Vacancies
Please see the links below for more information on some exciting job opportunities here at
Dane Court. 
Cover Supervisor
Librarian
Care Taker
 

Message from PE
Please be aware that term 2 clubs will be on the school website and Dane Court PE instagram
by the end of this week. The PE department has lots of exciting extra curricular opportunities
for your child. All clubs will begin on the week beginning 6th November 2023.
Kind regards and thank you for your continued support.

Wellbeing Information Evening
We invite our Year 7 and 8 Parents to our Wellbeing Information evening on Monday 30th
October 2023. Be equipped to deal with any potential wellbeing challenges on the horizon

as your child enters adolescence. Please let us know whether you plan to attend and which
workshops you would be interested in by completing this form.

https://forms.gle/oz9WYSPmMPLUdZu16

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=124403
https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=124363
https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=124799
https://forms.gle/oz9WYSPmMPLUdZu16

